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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a busy week in school!  The relentless rainfall is really affecting our school environment, as I 
mentioned last week.  We have had advice from Sussex Wildlife Trust to help combat the flooding and mud 
issues so hopefully this will be sorted out in the coming weeks.  Please bear with us whilst we deal with 
these issues; we are doing our best to keep the children off the mud until the weather changes. 
 
Let's Dance 
Well done to our Year 1 children who performed on the stage at the Let's Dance show at the Hawth on 
Monday evening and again on Wednesday after school to parents.  The children were so confident and 
really enjoyed dancing; a truly joyful performance!  Thank you to Miss Hicks and Mr Wells for organising 
this event for the children; I am sure they will remember this experience for a long time! 
 
Termly Learning Conferences 
The teachers on the lower site have been meeting parents/carers to discuss each child's learning.  We 
really value the opportunity to meet as many parents as possible; thank you to those parents who have 
attended meetings - I hope you found the discussions helpful.  The children are making good progress and I 
know how proud they are to show their learning to their parents. 
 
WRITER workshops 
You may have noticed a new event on the Dates for your Diary page?  We have arranged two special 
workshops for parents/carers to attend which we hope will help you support your child with writing at 
home.  The KS1 event is on Wednesday 20th March at 2.30pm in the Lower Site Hall.  The KS2 event is on 
Wednesday 27th March at 2.30pm in the Upper Site Hall.  We hope to see as many of you as possible! 
 
Online Safety 
Staff attended Prevent training this week. One of the issues that schools are facing, is how to support 
parents to manage their child's behaviour online.  Children can be very vulnerable online and often do not 
tell an adult if they are worried about it.  The Digital Safety team at WSCC will be offering new training and 
support for schools from April; watch this space - we will keep you posted on this.  I would like to be able to 
offer support sessions for parents/carers. Do let me know if you are interested in this. 
 
The Friends of TBPS 
The Friends of TBPS are a vital part of our school community.  During the school year they run events, such 
as the Mothers' and Fathers' Day gift shops, school discos, summer fayre and so much more. They subsidise 
school visits, buy book bags for every child in Reception and a leavers' hoodie for every Year 6 child. They 
really need help with planning and running events.  If you can help in any way, please contact Lauren 
Wennington on friends@tbps.org.uk.  Everyone is welcome! 
 
And finally...thank you for supporting your child with their World Book Day costume on 
Thursday!  The costumes were as always very creative and it's clear that the children have some fantastic 
favourite book characters.  Year 5 and 6 walked into town to get their free book from Waterstone's; I think 
they had a lot of fun choosing! 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. Happy Mothers' Day to those of you who celebrate.  
Thinking of those of you in our community who will be missing your mum this year too.    

 

mailto:friends@tbps.org.uk


 

 

Celebrations! 

 

Whole School Attendance 
 

Three Bridges Primary School  

 93% 

Primary national average  

93% 

 

 

Class Attendance of the Year 
 

Our top class so far... 

 

     Willow Class  

with 96% 

 

Amazing - keep it up!! 

BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

Huge congratulations go to  
  

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

Here Everyday Ready On Time! 

  Maple Class 

with an amazing 

98% attendance 

 

for week beginning 
26/02/2024 

 

Super job!! 



 

 

More to celebrate... 

 Headteacher Awards 

Well done to all of the following children  
who have earned a Headteacher Award this week! 

BoomReader 

 

Well done to everyone for reading so many books this week! 

The classes who read the most are: 

1st - Cypress 

2nd - Oak 

3rd - Chestnut 

 

Please see the parent guide which has been sent out on Class Dojo 

https://go-read.co.uk/downloads/parent-guide-mobile.pdf 

 

Well done to everyone for earning so many Dojo points this week! 

The classes with the most Dojo points for this week are: 

1st - Mulberry  

2nd - Willow 

3rd - Chestnut 

 

CLASS DOJO 

Ahaan 

Ziyah 

Jude 

Annabeth 

Arshiya 

Mila 

Alex 

Atharv 

Luca 

Amin 

Alfred 

Jessie 

Annabeth 

Toritsela 

Oscar 

Freya 

Evie 

Lorenzo 

Alex 

Daniel 

Sami 

Ilyas 

Lara 

Riley 

Kason 

Asher 

Edie 

Kevin 

Daniel 

Logan 

Hubaib 

Erik 

Musa 

Luana 

Hannah 

Jayden 

Daniel 

Paislee 

https://go-read.co.uk/downloads/parent-guide-mobile.pdf


 

 

Headteacher Awards 

A Headteacher’s 

award for a 

creative writing 

diary piece. 

An Egyptian 

Pyramid. 

On Thursday, we had the first Year 5 girls football competition of the year. The girls did 

brilliantly, finishing second in their group and progressing to the semi-final.  

 

We fell short in the end, losing to Milton Mount to a last-minute goal in a 1-0 defeat.  

 

The girls were a credit to our school and produced some excellent football.'  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To top off a great week of sporting success we also finally performed our year 1 dance 

at the just dance show 2024 at the Hawth!  

 

The children had been learning their dance in PE during Spring 1 and 2 and they were 

brilliant! Performing to a sell-out theatre and many of them had never danced before   

 

Well done TBPS! 

Sport 



 

 

World Book Day 



 

 

Makaton 

Sign of the Week: 
Book 

Apply for a Blue Peter Book badge 

 

To all of our brilliant readers! Here is a chance to earn a Blue Peter badge. 

 

Introducing the exciting new Book badge, designed by one of the UK’s best known 

illustrators, Sir Quentin Blake; who you might know from bringing to life characters such as 

Roald Dahl's BFG and Matilda!  

 

What are the benefits to having a Blue Peter badge? Badge owners, with a valid badge 

card, can gain free entry into over 200 Blue Peter Badge attractions around the country 

such as theme parks, zoos and castles. 

 

To earn your badge, just share your love of books by answering questions on an 

application form. 

 

Scan the bar code or Click here 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like a paper copy of the application form,  

please contact the school office. 

https://childrens-binary.files.bbci.co.uk/childrens-binarystore/cbbc/book-badge-form-2023-december-v1.pdf


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Learning why 

the Vikings 

settled in 

England. 

We have been learning how 

to add and subtract 3 place 

decimals. 

Acting religious stories 

out. 

Making circuits in 

science. 

Learning about Latin 

American music. 



 

 

Cut off dates for ParentPay meal ordering 

School Holiday Bank Holiday Cut off date 

Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

 

Saturday 

Sunday 

Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

 

Saturday 

Sunday 

  5 12 19 26  

  6 13 20 27  

 7 14 21  28  

1 8 15 22  29  

2 9 16 23    

       

3 10 17 24    

4 11 18 25    

February 

 4 11 18 25  

 5 12 19 26  

 6 13 20 27  

 7 14 21 28  

1 8 15 22 29  

      

2 9 16 23 30  

3 10 17 24 31  

March 

1 8 15 22 29  

2 9 16 23 30  

3 10 17 24   

4 11 18 25   

5 12 19 26   

      

6 13 20 27   

7 14 21 28   

April 

March Cut off Dates 

Thursday 7/3 for w/c Monday 18/3  

Thursday 14/3 for w/c Monday 25/3  

April Cut off Dates 

Thursday 4/4 for w/c Monday 15/4  

Thursday 11/4 for w/c Monday 22/4  

Thursday 18/4 for w/c Monday 29/4 

Thursday 25/4 for w/c Monday 8/5 



 

 

Get Your Socks On! 

at Three Bridges Primary School 

2024 

What is the Lots Of Socks campaign?  

The Lots Of Socks campaign exists to raise awareness of Down syndrome.  

Lots Of Socks help us to get people talking on World Down Syndrome Day (WDSD), 21 

March and all year round.  

Learn more about the Lots Of Socks campaign on the  
official World Down Syndrome Day website 

 

https://www.worlddownsyndromeday.org/lots-of-socks-campaign


 

 

Zoe’s Florist 

Once a month we receive a beautiful arrangement of flowers for our reception 

area from Zoe’s Florist. 

 

Here is the link for their website 

https://www.zoesflorist.co.uk/ 

Thank you for working hard and collecting food for FreeShop Crawley. 

https://www.zoesflorist.co.uk/


 

 

Clubs & Events 



 

 

Clubs & Events 



 

 

Clubs & Events 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Learn Enjoy Achieve Respect Nurture Engage & Resilience 

March 2024 
Mon 11th    Lighthouse Assembly @ 2.30pm - Reception and KS1  

Wed 13th    Year 6 at Butser Farm 

    Multiplication Tables Check presentation for Year 4 parents  

Fri 15th    Comic Relief - wear something red and donate £1 

Mon 18th   Easter Explored - Year 4 at St Richard’s church 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd  Termly Learning Conferences - KS2 

Wed 20th   WRITER workshop for KS1 parents, Lower site hall @ 2.30pm 

Thurs 21st   World Down Syndrome Day - wear lots of socks! 

Fri 22nd   Year 5 at Drusillas 

Tues 26th   Year 1 at Leeds Castle 

Wed 27th   WRITER workshop for KS2 parents, Upper site hall @ 2.30pm.  

    Reception making Easter nests 
Fri 29th    Good Friday - school closed, Easter holidays begin. 

 

April 2024 
Mon 15th   INSET Day - school closed to children 

Tues 16th    Summer Term begins 
Wed 17th/Wed 24th/Wed 1st May Brownings Farm - Sycamore 

Thurs 18th/Thurs 25th/Thurs 2nd May Brownings Farm - Cedar 

Mon 22nd/Mon 29th/Wed 8th May Brownings Farm - Cypress 

 

May 2024 
Mon 6th-Fri 10th  Travelling Book Fair 

Wed 8th   Bike and Rolll to school! 
Thurs 9th/Mon 13th/Wed 15th Brownings Farm - Chestnut 

Mon 13th– Fri 17th  Year 6 test week 
Thurs 16th/Mon 20th/Wed 22ndBrownings Farm - Juniper 

Thurs 23rd    Brownings Farm - Silver Birch 

Fri 24th    INSET Day - school closed to children 

 

June 2024 
Mon 3rd-Fri 14th  Year 4 Multiplication check 

Mon 10th-Fri 14th  Year 1 Phonics Screening 

 

July 2024 
Fri 19th    Year 6 Production 

Tues 23rd   Whole school picnic in the afternoon. Last day of school 

 

 

INSET Days 2023/2024 

Monday 15th April  2024  

Friday 24th May 2024 


